
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

Sam Hansen 

Warwickshire County Council 

 

By email 

21st September 2017  

Dear Mr Hansen 

 

Re: Proposed TRO Milcote Road Welford-on-Avon 

 

Thank you for contacting us about the proposed changes to the speed limit on the 

Milcote Road. We strongly object to extending the 30mph limit to such a long stretch 

of the Milcote Road and would hope the following would be taken into consideration 

when a final decision is made: 

 A much shorter 30mph limit had previously been agreed that would extend to 
the entrance of the new Weston House development (around 70m). This 
would slow traffic approaching the junction and improve safety for pedestrians 
going to and from the new development, the furthest down this road 
pedestrians are ever likely to go. 

 An extended 30mph limit and the signage that would come with it would serve 
little purpose while contributing to the urbanisation of an otherwise unspoilt 
area of countryside. 

 We don’t anticipate any further development along this road as it is both 
outside of the village’s ‘built up area boundary’ and critical to maintaining the 
undeveloped gap between Welford and Weston, both key considerations in 
the Welford on Avon Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

I hope that clarifies our position but would be happy to answer any questions that 

may come up during the decision making process. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 









 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 









 

 


